TOWN-VILLAGE OF HARRISON
COMPTROLLER’S DEPARTMENT

TO:  Ron Belmont, Supervisor/Mayor and Members of the Town/Village Board

FROM: Maureen MacKenzie, Comptroller/Treasurer
RE:  Request for approval

DATE: October 12, 2017

Authorization is requested for the Town/Village to register with the National Cooperative
Purchasing Alliance (NCPA) in order to purchase items through this organization.
There is no cost to the Town/Village to register.

Please adopt a resolution giving approval for our registration with the National

Cooperative Purchasing Alliance (NCPA) upon review of documents by the Law
Department.

Respectfully submitted.



